

and date

and date

and: date

APPENDIX



Johnathan Bourne BA (Hons), IPSM, A.Inst. MO Town Clerk CASCADE, 117 High Street, Wootton Bassett, Wiltshire, SN4 7AU Telephone: (01793) 850222 Fax: (01793) 840052 E-mail: cascadeoffice@northwilts.gov.uk towncil\_

Environmental Services Bept.

Andrew Wyatt
Traffic Services Manager
Wiltshire County Council
County Hall
Trowbridge
Wiltshire
BA14 8JD

16<sup>th</sup> June 2003

19 JUN 2033 Ack.

Our ref: JDB/JJ/T11

Dear Andrew

Thank you for your letter dated 29<sup>th</sup> May 2003, which was considered at the last meeting of the Town Councils Planning Committee.

The Town Council whilst supporting the 20 MPH speed limit have expressed two concerns, these are as follows:

- (a) the road humps are considered to be too far apart and encourage vehicles to speed down the centre of the road. This has become a very dangerous practice in this area.
- (b) the level of signage be improved regarding the 20 MPH area could be improved.

I hope that you are able to take these matters into consideration.

Yours sincerely

Johnathan Bourne
Town Clerk.